Kenilworth Homes Association

Quarterly Board Meeting
September 13, 2005

The meeting was held at Floyd Wohlrab’s house

Director attendance:  Floyd Wohlrab, John Coode, Ed McGurren,
Curt Skoog, Dan Wallace, and Jerry Fladung
Absent: Reid Davison

President Wohlrab, President, called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM.

Minutes of last meeting read and approved.

Landscape and Grounds: John Coode, The statue at the south end of 93" and
Alhambra (in front of Reid Davison’s home) was destroyed by boys attending a party

across the street. PV police report no suspects. McGurren will get police report.

John reports complaints have been received on the poor condition of the house on the
NE corner of 92" Terr & Roe. The PV code enforcer will contact the owner.

John will monitor the City of PV and their interests regarding the possible sale or
development of the Meadowbrook CC property. Our survey (155 or 41% response)
results show 21% favor, 44% disapprove & 35% undecided on question of
development (high rise).

Annual Picnic at the Lutheran Church is scheduled for Sept 24, 2005 from 4:00 to
7:00pm. Dan Wallace in charge and will get tractor. Boardroom Bar-B-Q is catering.

Communications — Dan Wallace: Dan will evaluate having Kenilworth join several
other Homes Associations in developing a web site.

Dan will also contact NE Johnson County Fire District inspector requesting a letter to
KCP&L asking for help in inspecting meter boxes.

PV will have a vision meeting Sept 13 & 14, 2005 regarding Mission Rd. options.
Next Meeting at Dan Wallace’s home December 13, 2005.

Submitted by Ed McGurren, Secretary.



